
Hi everyone, 

Monday, September 29th will mark the launch date of Hartnell College’s awesome new website! The 

address will not change - it will still be http://www.hartnell.edu 

http://www.hartnell.edu/
http://live-hartnell.gotpantheon.com/
http://live-hartnell.gotpantheon.com/
http://live-hartnell.gotpantheon.com/about-hartnell
http://old-www.hartnell.edu/


longer contain accurate or relevant data. So we encourage everyone to look around in the new website 

to become familiar with it.  

What do I do if I encounter a bug or error? 

If you happen to click on a page that leads to a dead end or you have trouble finding what you need or 

you encounter any issue with the new website, PLEASE let us know 

mailto:ithelp@hartnell.edu

